
MEETING NOTES - AUGUST 9, 2020 MEETING

This meeting was held in Gene Martin’s home workshop in Plainville CT.  
Many thanks to Gene for hosting this meeting.  He spent a lot of time 
getting his shop prepared to host the 11 people (including 2 guests) that 
attended.  It was great to see everyone again, and we all had a wonderful 
time discussing each other’s projects, having some fun, telling lies and 
solving all the world’s problems (well, not all of them).  A special thanks 
goes out to Mrs. Martin for the fantastic snacks that she served at the end 
of the meeting.  Good food, good weather, good friends; what more could 
you ask for?

Below is a sample list of the projects people brought to the meeting; please 
go to our club website to see the photos that Max took at the meeting.

Maurille M. - mini cars for the children at our next show demo, a beautiful 
cutting board, and a box for the Beads of Courage donation.
Bill B. - beautiful table clock, and a box that appeared to be woven (but is 
not).
Gene M. - a cutting board that featured a different use of the woods on 
each side, one side for cutting, the other for display.
Ron B. - a beautiful turned segmented vase and segmented bowl.
Murray N. - a cool dragon puzzle.
Arnie P. - a cross with Christmas scenes.

We also discussed some possibilities for future meetings.  I have not 
contacted Woodcraft yet, but I do not expect they are allowed to host our 
meetings at this time, and no one is sure when this pandemic will allow that 
situation to change.  We might be able to have another restaurant meeting, 
but our group size might exceed the number of people allowed.  If 
ANYONE has any ideas or suggestions, please feel free to bring them up; 
let me know and I will send them out to the members for discussion.  It 
would be great if we could find some central location for the group to meet.  
Please give it some consideration.  

Stay safe and stay healthy,

Arnie




